
 

Hello families, 
 
We all had a fantastic time on Friday with our pajama day. The children 
really liked making their teddy bear puppet. 
 
It’s picture time!! Friday our photographer will visit our school. Our 
photographer will set up down the hall. I will take your children down a few 
at a time to have their picture taken. Our class picture will not be a group 
picture, but a composite picture where each child’s individual picture is 
printed on one page together with their teachers. We will not have paint, 
playdough, markers, glue etc. in the classroom so feel free to have your 
child dress up.  
 
The helper on Friday will be Harrison and we will have a sticker project. We 
will also be using stickers to decorate bags for our Valentine’s Day 
celebration on February 14th.The children may bring in valentines to share 
with their friends and teachers. Each child will get a chance to make their 
special deliveries. If you would like your child to bring valentines to school, 
please only write your child’s name in the “From” spot and leave the “To” 
spot blank. This will make it easier for them to deliver them to their friends. 
We have 7 children in the class and 2 teachers. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Looking 
forward to another fun Friday! 
 
Joan 
727-4488 
 
Important Dates: 

February 7th – Picture Day 

February 14th – Valentine’s Day Celebration 

February 17th – 21st – NO SCHOOL - Winter Recess 


